
The health and safety of our campers, staff, and volunteers is our top

priority! As we welcome in-person, overnight campers again, we are

taking every precaution to ensure safety by following public health

recommendations. 

After a year of isolation and limited social interaction, returning to

Camp is more important than ever. Camp is ready to welcome your

children back and we value your trust in us to provide a safe and

enriching experience. Take a look at the back of this page for details

on the updates for this summer!

CAMP IS BACK!CAMP IS BACK!

For more information on our COVID-19 policies, visit:

https://camptwinlakes.org/covid-19-guidelines/



Campers are required to complete a 14-day pre-

camp health screening. This screening also includes

an arrival-at-camp portion for the camper and other

family members who are in the car. 

Campers must present a negative COVID-19 PCR

test result no more than 5 days before the start of

their camp session. 

**Rapid test results will not be accepted.**

Each camper will belong to ONE cohort (cabin)

which will  be made of campers and camp

counselors. Cohorts will be no larger than 9 at Will-

a-Way and 7 at Rutledge.

Campers must wear a mask inside communal

spaces and when social distancing isn't possible. 

 We also ask campers to use hand sanitizer

frequently.

Camp Twin Lakes will be cleaning high-touch

surfaces multiple times throughout each day and

disinfect program equipment between each use

when possible. 

Our Dining Hall procedures now include

handwashing, clear entry/exit points, distanced

tables and grab-n-go meal options. 

Summer 2021 Updates


